NorthEast Titans Baseball Club



Dear Business Owner,

I would like to take this time to say Thank You for your donations to our North East Titans Baseball Team. It is with the help of businesses like yours that we will be able to attend the National Tournament in Cooperstown New York. It is always great to see local businesses giving back to the community which you have very generously.

Once again all 14 boys and their families' Thank you and we will absolutely let everyone know that your generosity has sent us to COOPERSTOWN.

Sincerely,

Kevin Transue (coach)

North East Titans 11U baseball team.

